

May 26, 2022

Loretta Taylor, Chairperson Planning Board 1 Heady Street Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567



Dear Chairperson Taylor,

I recently met with Cortlandt staff and your consultant John Benvegna of WSP to discuss our request for modifications to the Hollow Brook Golf Course testing protocol. Based on those discussions the Hollow Brook will retain Hydro Environmental Solutions, Inc. (HES) to assist the Hollow Brook in reviewing the existing protocol and suggesting changes/modifications for review by WSP and your Board. We expect to be back in front of your Board in September and October for further discussions.

Thank you,

Eugene Peterson Manager Hollow Brook Golf Club

/
Copies Planning Board
Town Board
Zoning Board
DOTS Director
C.A.C.
A.R.C.
Applicant
John Beverna, with
5/16/22